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Wednesday 3rd May 2023 

 

Dear Parents/Carers,  

Mrs Matthews will be teaching Year 4 for the next few weeks because Mr Hanson is having 
his planned operation on his skull linked to hearing and auditory problems.  

Mrs Matthews teaches the class each week as part of her role within school so she knows the 
children and is one of our existing staff.   

Mr Hanson will return in a few weeks once he recovers from his surgery.  

Yours sincerely, 

 

Mr R Birtwhistle 
Head teacher. 
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